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As a licensed Hydrogeologist, owner of an Environmental Consulting firm, and 45 year nearby
resident of Carson Cleaners I have long had a professional curiosity regarding the potential impacts
(regarding the long-term remediation systems on the two adjoining service stations and the recent
significant de-watering that occurred during construction on the Chevron site) on a chlorinated
solvent impacted groundwater plume. The Remediation Investigation in my opinion will certainly
have to involve both current subsurface data gathering to evaluate vertical and lateral extent of
impacts and, importantly, historical groundwater modeling to document past activities that may
have affected the vertical and lateral extent of the impacted groundwater. The technical and legal
aspects (other possible PLPs) of this process will be informative and I would like to be notified if a
community group is formed.
Thank You
Daryl Petrarca


